STATE OF GEORGIA
COUNTY OF EVANS

NOTICE OF RISK LIMITING AUDIT

The Risk Limiting Audit of the November 5, 2024 General Election will take place at the Evans County Courthouse Annex, Courtroom 2, which is located at 201 Freeman Street, Claxton, GA.  The audit will begin at 10:00 AM on Friday, November 15, 2024 and will continue until complete.  The audit is open to the public, and the public is invited to attend.  Inquiries should be directed to Evans County Election Superintendent, Judge Darin McCoy, Evans County Probate Court, 201 Freeman Street, Suite 9, Claxton, GA, phone 912-739-4080. 
